
 
 

November 3, 2020 General Election 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 September 19, 2020 – Ballots for military and overseas (UOCAVA) voters issued 
 October 19, 2020 – Last day to register for this election 
 October 27, 2020 – Last day to request a vote-by-mail ballot to be sent by mail 
 November 3, 2020 – Election Day 

 
Note, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the United States Postal Service is experiencing 
delays in mail service which may cause many military and overseas voters to face challenges 
with receiving and returning ballots in a timely manner. As such, we are strongly encouraging 
our military and overseas voters to request to receive their ballot for the November 3, 2020 
General Election by email to bypass delays and mail disruptions. 
 
If you would like to receive your ballot via email, please contact our Elections Office at (530) 886-
5650, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, or email your request to 
Vote@placer.ca.gov. Please include your full name, date of birth, and Placer County residence 
address in your request.    
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